MANNAI

CORPORATION

Announcement
Postponed MCCS Board Meeting to be held
20t July 2025

Mannai Corporation QPSC announces that the
Board meeting to discuss resolving the potential
sale of one of the company assets, which was
earlier postponed due to some urgent unforeseen
circumstances, will be held on 20th July 2025 at
01:30 p.m. through video conferencing.
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